
Aloha Mokulele fliers and community members,

Aloha Mokulele guests,

We sincerely apologize for the disruptions to your travel plans over the past 24 hours. We
understand the inconvenience this has caused, and we are truly sorry.

Our team has been working diligently to resolve the situation. We've made significant progress
in getting our Mokulele flight schedule back to normal and returning our fleet to service safely
and efficiently through their maintenance checks.

While we're not yet at full capacity, we expect Monday's operations to be greatly improved. By
Tuesday (August 20th), we aim to have all flights running on their regular schedules.

If you haven't yet spoken with our customer service team, please call us at 808-495-4188.
We're here to help find the best flight options for you.

We deeply appreciate your patience and understanding during this challenging time. Our
commitment to serving you remains strong.

Mahalo for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you aboard soon.

With aloha,
Louis Saint-Cyr, President of Hawaii Operations, Mokulele Airlines


